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Report Highlights

What We Found
District Did Not Comply with the Local Government Budget Act

The District may have violated state law, since it could not provide records to demonstrate a 
properly-adopted budget for fiscal years ended December 31, 2021 through 2023. 

Improper Board of Commissioner Meetings

The District may have violated state law, since meeting records did not demonstrate that 
public meetings were advertised, conducted, and documented properly for fiscal years ended 
December 31, 2021 through 2023. 

Board Adopted Bylaws Do Not Follow State Law

The District may have violated state law, since the board-approved bylaws do not match the 
legislation that created the district.


